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I am concerned about unfiltered ventilation stacks and the long-term 

health impact to residents in all surrounding suburbs that will be 
unnecessarily caused because their existence across everywhere the 

WestConnex tunnels will be present.  

 
Our property is located on top of a proposed WestConnex tunnel and I’m 

concerned that the land underneath our property will be compulsorily 

acquired, without any compensation provided, despite many reports from 
people who are over WestConnex tunnels under constructions complaining 

of significant adverse effects, such as unbearable noise and vibration.  

 
I’m also concerned about the political considerations for this project - 

particularly that the residents experiencing the worst effects are located 

in safe Labor seats. 
 


